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15/02/2025  10:27:352025/0384/P OBJ Richard Fletcher As noted and objected by the CAAC, in order to preserve the sensitive Belsize Park Mews within the centre of 

the Belsize Conservation Area, LB Camden should NOT be approving any single-storey roof extensions in the 

Mews. We live in Belsize Crescent and residents there have vigorously opposed single-storey roof extensions 

in Belsize Park Mews. These are mews cottages in Belsize Park Mews and should remain so, if there is to be 

any meaning for the Conservation Area.
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